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Meet your TWU national linehaul committee

Negotiations will soon commence for the first national Scott's Refrigerated Linehaul Agreement. This is
the first of its kind in the company’s history and it presents many opportunities for workers who will be
covered by this agreement to get actively involved in the formation of this agreement.
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Scott's Refrigerated will shortly issue the Notice of Employee Representational Rights
(NERR) which formally signals the commencement of bargaining. 

TWU delegates and organisers will be in your yard with various activities such as
surveys and claim endorsement to get members and prospective members involved.

Your TWU Committee is made up of linehaul drivers representing most states across Australia. This is who they are: 

The TWU Committee has met on two occasions (18th Aug - 8th Sept) to discuss the process of getting a national agreement, the
bargaining survey, to develop the draft log of claims and get claim endorsement. We also discussed how to tackle the different
ways linehaul drivers are currently paid and what a fair and genuine pay increase will look like.
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